
Meitheamh 2021 

We have arrived!   

Anois tá sé in am 

sos a thogáil!  

We wish Ms. 

Flanagan a      

wonderful break 

from OLG next year, safe in the knowledge that she will 

return to us in 2022-23. We would like to acknowledge 

and thank Nicola for her enormous contribution to OLG 

down through the years. The children have absolutely 

loved and benefitted hugely from Science Week and 

Grove Vision.  Go n-eirí an t-ádh leat! 

A fond farewell to fami-

lies who are  leaving us  

 We are sad that you 

are leaving and we wish 

you all the very best of 

luck moving to other countries and counties, transition-

ing into new schools 

both primary and post-

primary.                                                

You will always remain 

'Friends of OLG' and we 

look forward to your visits in the future. 

OLG Annual of poetry and drawings “Everything and More” 
 
Copies of this long awaited, 1st edition of a school anthology has arrived 

in school. We have ordered copies for over 200 families.   

There are limited copies. The product is on EPP and is priced at €15 . T 

he sale of this book is not for profit. We hope you will buy the annual for 

your child's summer read! 

Goodbye Ms. Molyneuax ! 

Thank you for joining us online to celebrate this won-

derful lady who has given her heart and soul to our 

school.  She has worked tirelessly on behalf of children, 

parents and colleagues for the past 20 years We will 

miss you! We wish you health and happiness as you 

open this new chapter in your life. 



On behalf of the Board of Management, thanks to all of the families who contributed to the up-

keep of our school through the Voluntary Contributions. There is still time for you to send in your 

Voluntary Contributions for 2021. CHY Forms are available on our website at: 

6th Class Graduation 

Congratulations to the Graduates in room 15 and 16 on their  

Graduation Ceremony. It was truly a memorable day for the     

children, their parents (albeit online), and the Class Teachers, 

thanks to all the team work that took place before and on the 

day. 

**School re-opens 

Monday 30th August at 

8:50am.                                                          

**New Junior Infants 

2021 (Class of 2029) 

welcomed at 10:00am.  

Parent Association 

Thank you to all our class reps and members of the PA for your 

support this year. 

Míle buíochas ó gach duine sa Scoil OLG!  

 
Bainigí taitneamh as na laethanta saoire!   

 

Allianz 24 hr personal Insurance 

24/7 cover! No Excess applies!    

Allianz 24 hr insurance provides 

cover for any accidents or injuries 

not just those that happen in 

school. Did you know your child can 

be fully insured, 24/7 for just €8 

per year? Parents can avail of Alli-

anz Pupil Personal  Accident Insur-

ance through EPP.                       

Please note – you must pay by EPP 

on/before 30th September 2021. 

Sports Days 
Míle Buíochas to Mr. O' Flaherty for all his work through-

out this year and especially for coordinating the Sports 

Days. Thanks also to Ms. Murphy for  working with Mr. 

O'Flaherty on the Junior Sports Day.  The Sports Days 

were thoroughly enjoyed by all.  We look forward to invit-

ing parents next year, please God! 

In Case of an Emergency 

Please advise the 

school if your       

mobile/home phone 

number or email address changes.  


